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The Civil Engineering faculty members attend the Fourth MENA
Desalination Projects Forum

The program of civil Engineering at Al Ain University (Abu Dhabi Campus), represented by Prof.
Mohammad Alhassan, Dr. Abdullah Sharou, Dr. Omar Najm, and Eng. Esraa Hijah, attended
the Fourth MENA Desalination Projects Forum in Abu Dhabi, to discuss the future of the
region’s desalination sector.

This forum brings together more than 400 regional and international representatives from
ministries, government agencies, municipalities, consultants, contractors, and solution providers
in the largest desalination conference and exhibition in the Middle East and North Africa region
all together, to discuss the future of the desalination industry in the region, upcoming mega
projects, and visions of national sustainability guiding the region's 2030 water agenda.



The forum featured a world-class exhibition, technical workshops, and a cutting-edge
conference program on how regional leaders can overcome the major challenges of water
scarcity, ensure adequate water supplies for their growing population, and explore the latest
solutions that can enable sustainable and environment-friendly desalination.
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